

## The Three Doors Update

## Application Period for Directors Academy Has Been Extended Until Jan. 21



We recently discovered that many people who are interested in applying to the three-year Directors Academy training in the United States didn't receive the updated application information. So, we have extended the deadline for submitting your application online until January 21.

The first meeting of this training group will be in April 2011 at Serenity Ridge in Shipman, Virginia. The program will be taught by Marcy Vaughn and Gabriel Rocco. For more specific information, visit our Website, <a href="https://www.the3doors.org">www.the3doors.org</a>.

The application is detailed and requires some time and thought to complete, so if you're interested in applying, you may want to get started soon. When you go to the Website look at the Application Process and Application Form pages.

If you plan to apply, please contact Tharina Crafford at <a href="mailto:tharina@the3doors.org">tharina@the3doors.org</a> to let her know you are in the process of applying.

If you have any questions about the Directors Academy in general, visit <a href="www.the3doors.org">www.the3doors.org</a> or email

kallonbasquin@the3doors.org

.

More about The Three Doors >